
Information for Parents  
Summer Term 2017 

  

Class: Tawny 

Teacher:  Miss Haigh & Miss Donoghue (Student teacher) 

HLTA: Mrs Key 

Assistant teachers: Mrs Ryan, Mrs Anderson. Mr Whitehouse  

 

We are now back and ready for our summer term! Tawny Owls had a great spring 

term learning about the Normans. They have been working on their story writing 

skills and fraction work in maths. The children really enjoyed our street dance 

sessions and have shown some real talent and enthusiasm.  

 

This term we will be looking at Ancient Greece and learning all about the Greek 

Gods. Our science focus will be looking at plants and living things. Manchester is 

fast approaching and there will be learning opportunities taking place to prepare 

children for their visit. This will include sessions around water safety for when we 

visit the canal. Please continue to practice times tables regularly as these are 

crucial skills to speed up the children’s instant recall throughout the various maths 

units.  

 

In PE the children will be working on gymnastics and Tri- golf. Then later in the 

summer term we will start our swimming sessions at Selby leisure centre. Please 

ensure children have their indoor and outdoor kits in school every day. Also please 

ensure the children are prepared for the warmer weather with sun cream and hats 

as outdoor learning will take place.  

 

Spellings will continue to be handed out on a Wednesday and updated on 

Spellodrome. Please make sure these are practiced regularly as we have tests 

every half term. The children produced some amazing pieces of homework last 

term which was shared and enjoyed by the children in class. Any questions then 

don’t hesitate to pop in.  

 

Thank you 

 


